
 

 

2nd July 2025 
 
 

Re: Teaching arrangements for Year 2 (14th -18th July 2025) 
 
 
 
Dear Year2 Parents and Carers,  
 
 
I am writing to advise you of a temporary change in teaching arrangements in Year 2 between 
14th -18th July 2025 (last week). 
 
Due to planned surgery, Mrs Ubor will be absent from school for the last week of this 
academic year. I am sure you will join in wishing Mrs Ubor all the best and speedy recovery. 
 
Year 2 class will be led by our long-term supply teacher, Ms Loukia Theodorou who knows the 
children and our school really well. Miss Slabbert, the class TA will continue supporting 
children’s learning and well-being. 
 
Year 2 will have their class celebrations and class party on Friday 11th July. Mrs Ubor will send 
more information shortly. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Justyna Powrie  
Headteacher 
 
 


